From: Tharindu Herath <tharindu.herath@&@auserid.com.au>

Sent: Thursday, 12 December 2019 3:54 PM

To: Erin White <Erin.White@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Paul Nakhle <pnakhle@ausgrid.com.au>

Subject: Notice of Exhibition - Roseville College — New Sport and Wellbeing Centre (S5D-8912) - Ausgrid

Hi Erin,

Ausgrid has reviewed the EIS and in particular Appendix 19 — Infrastructure Management Plan — Electrical, and has no further submission at

this stage.

Regards,

Tharindu Herath
AP MSW Vacation Placement Student — Asset Protection | Transmission Services | Technical Operations
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